
 
 

 

Please be advised that the following weather protocol has been approved by the central office 

as it pertains to cold weather and wind-chill. As always, any student with medical needs will be 
monitored. 

● Temperature/Wind-chill of 25 degrees or higher will result in full outdoor recess (30 

minutes) 

● Temperature/Wind-chill between 20-24 degrees will result in modified outdoor recess 

(15 minutes’ in/15 minutes out). 

● Temperature/Wind-chill below 20 degrees with result in full indoor recess (30 minutes) 

These standards are based on recommendations from the Child Care Weather Watch standards 

viewable here: 

 


